

She began to cry when I told her she was to receive a free delivery of fuel. "I am grateful to live in a country that takes care of its people in times of need."



VFDA's Split the Ticket Program provided more than 5,000 gallons of free heating fuel to Vermonters in need last year. We hope to do the same this winter with your help.

When you agree to donate a delivery of fuel to one of your customers this winter, VFDA's Split the Ticket Fund will pay for half of the gallons.

Just fill out this pledge form and fax or mail back to VFDA by NOVEMBER 22.

All participating fuel companies will be featured in press releases, in vermontfuel.com and in the Fuel Line Newsletter.

Check out the news coverage and what people are saying about Split the Ticket at vermontfuel.com/split

This is a great opportunity to show Vermonters how we all help our neighbors in need.

Please send your pledge form in today!

YES! Our company pledges to Split the Ticket with VFDA.		
		FAX: 802-419-3313
AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE		Email: info@vermontfuel.com
PLEASE PRINT NAME		Mail: Split the Ticket — VFDA 963 Paine Turnpike N. Berlin, VT 05602
Company:		
Address:	City:	State: Zip:
Phone:	Email:	

Fuel dealers that participate in VFDA's Split the Ticket program agree to donate a delivery of heating oil, kerosene, or propane to one of their customers. No minimum delivery. The Split the Ticket Fund will pay for 50% of the cost of the delivered fuel, up to 200 gallons. Payment will be provided after receipt of delivery ticket and a brief description of why the recipient was selected. Payments are distributed on a first come, first served basis. If the funds are exhausted before all pledged gallons are delivered, the dealer agrees to make the delivery without the 50% match. If there are any funds remaining after all pledges have been delivered, dealers will have an opportunity to make a second donation to another recipient. Donations may also be used to provide heating equipment, tank replacement, or service with the same 50% match, as funds allow.

The Split the Ticket Fund is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. (EIN #: 81-3251592). Financial contributions are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.

Split the Ticket Fund, 963 Paine Turnpike N., Berlin, VT 05602

Website: vermontfuel.com/split Email: info@vermontfuel.com Phone: 802-230-4722 Fax: 802-419-3313